
Chairman and Committee Members, 

I am writing to express my support for Senate Bill 2317. I firmly believe 
that townships should have the authority to control their own zoning. 
The residents of a township are the ones who understand their 
community best and should have the power to make decisions that 
protect their land, environment, and overall quality of life. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Respectfully, 

Jill Wald 
Edgeley, ND 
District 28 
  


